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June 2019

Walking Path - Thank you to all that donate their time to help keep this trail open for
everyone’s enjoyment. Remember to sign in when you walk the trail. A special thank you to
Steve and Clara Cutler who ventured onto the path in early spring and took care of many
downed trees and brush and also helped with some relief of water from a new Beaver dam.

Volunteers are in the process of replanking the two metal bridges and constructing a bridge to
cross one of the diversion drainage ditches in the field on southeastern end of lake. Thank you,
Ken Kasz and work crews for your tireless efforts maintaining this trail for years. Qngoing
updates are always discussed and ongoing trimming needs to take place. If you have signed up
to help during membership registration you will be contacted and as always if you wish to
volunteer just let us know.

Summer Happenings —

July 13

Hot Diggitty Dog.......get to know your neighbors on the lake!!l All are welcome on Saturday
July 13 between 1PM & 3PM at camp lot number 40 located at 76 A Place in the Woods off
West shore Road on the northwestern end of the lake. Come and enjoy a free hot dog (or
two) with all the fixing’s you can imagine while you meet and socialize with neighbors that you
have not seen since last summer or meet new neighbors. Look forward to seeing you all there
and please pass the word. Bring neighbor or non-members, feel free to swim, kayak or boat up.

August 10

Boat Water Social....Whatever boat you float bring it on out to the middle of the lake on Saturday
August 10 at 1PM as we tie all the boats together it becomes a great opportunity to catch up with all
your lake neighbors to share any information maybe even a tall tale or two and some good humor. If
you wish to bring an appetizer they are greatly appreciated and shared. Hopefully the sun will shine but
~ if the weather is poor we will try again on the following day Sunday August 11.
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